
Improvement of OSH Expertise for 
Executives of Labor Union

Occupational Safety & Health Training Institute, 

Korea Occupational Safety & Health Agency

Training on Occupational Safety & Health for Executives of Members 

Association of the Federation of Korean Trade Unions

□ OSHTI holds the training on occupational safety & health for 

executives of the Members Association of the Federation of 

Korean Trade Unions at the training center located in Ulsan 

between August 21st and 25th.

 ○ Jointly operated by the OSHTI and Federation of Korean Trade 

Unions, the upcoming training is prepared to enhance the 

competence of the executives at the labor unions on safety and 

health, where over 160 executives are to attend from the labor 

unions for metal and foreign enterprises.

 ○ The training is featured with the contents applicable to the 

work sites, such as △ understanding of the occupation safety 

and health acts, △ industrial accident compensation and △ 

prevention of musculoskeletal system disorder, and a theme on 

communication and cooperation, including △ analysis on cases 

of safety & health activities and △ small group discussion.

□ In-jae Shin, the President of OSHTI, said, "I anticipate that this 

upcoming training provides opportunities to enhance the 

awareness on safety and health amongst the executives of labor 

unions and contribute to the preventive activities for industrial 

accidents at workplaces." <END>


